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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #18-0400  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: June 5, 2018 
 
TITLE: Motion to Reject all Bids for Mills Pond Park Path and Overlook Project 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission reject all bids received on October 25, 2017 
in response to Invitation to Bid No. 12035-473.   
 
Background 
On August 24, 2017, the Procurement Services Division issued Invitation to Bid No. 
12035-473 for the construction of the Mills Pond Park Path and Overlook Project. The 
cost estimate for this project was $139,665.75. On October 25, 2017, six bid offers for the 
project were received as follows: 
 

• Graham Contracting LLC ............................. $217,500 

• Sagaris Corp. ............................................... $225,700 

• Weekley Asphalt Paving, Inc. ....................... $255,490 

• West Construction, Inc. ................................ $309,484 

• Lambert Bros. Inc. ........................................ $399,210 

• Interstate Construction ................................. $458,000 
 

Staff recommends all bids be rejected because the project has insufficient funds to award 
the contract.  Staff will re-bid the project after reducing the scope of work without having 
a significant impact on final functionality, safety and aesthetics of the project. 
 
Resource Impact   
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action.  
 
Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Public Places Cylinder of Excellence, especially advancing: 
 

• Goal 3: Be a community that finds opportunities and leverages partnerships to 
create unique, inviting and connected gathering places that highlight our beaches, 
waterways, urban areas, and parks. 
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• Objective 1: Improve access to and enjoyment of our beach, Riverwalk, waterways, 
parks, and open spaces for everyone. 

 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are Here. 
  
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation 
Exhibit 2 – Cost Estimate 
 

 
Prepared by:  Connie Hayman, Public Works 
  Maureen Lewis, Finance 
  Linda Blanco, Finance  
 
Department Directors: Paul Berg, Public Works  

       Kirk Buffington, Finance  

 

 

 

 


